
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 
February 4, 2010 

Cedar Grange # 534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:05-----Meet called to order by Marlow Anderson (president) --all members introduced 
themselves---there were 36 persons present---the minutes for the January meeting were 
read by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes were approved and accepted as read---a  
financial report was given by Charles Vincell (treasurer) 
 
7:15-----General Discussion---club surveys (or questionnaires) will be accepted next 
month---a recent dispute concerning a damaged airplane has been rectified---the clubs  
lease agreement will be evaluated and renewed this month---the possibility of sharing 
our field with another electric-glider model airplane club is being considered---there were 
no neighbor complaints about club activities at the field for the year 2009---Steve Black 
(DVD librarian) continues to maintain and up date our club DVD library---a work party 
will be organized to maintain the field; remove old flight tables and level some low areas-
--club hats are available for $10.00 each 
 
7:30-----Show and Tell---Dick Weaver brought an electric powered yellow tug boat and  
explained its use---David Friant brought a sail plane template (used for making fuselages) 
a model boat made from cardboard and donated a book describing the techniques used in 
building the larger cardboard boat---Thomas Richards brought two electric powered  
scratch built models of Avitar movie creatures 
 
7:50-----Raffle by Dick Weaver (vice-president) ---items acquired from R/C Hobbies 
(Covington) and donations 
 
8:05-----Meeting adjourned 
 
 
 


